
Christmas is over, so what comes next? It’s the story of Simeon

and Anna, whose lives call these questions to come to the
forefront: What to you is really worth waiting for? What to you is

really worth being fully committed to? What to you is really
worth telling others about?

P A S T O R  J E F F

S p i r i t a l  R e f l e c t i o n

WeeklyWord
New Covenant United Methodist Church

MESSAGE IN A MINUTE

F o r  C h r i s t m a s  w e e k ,  r e g i s t r a t i o n  i s  l i v e  W e d n e s d a y  a t
n o o n  u n t i l  S a t u r d a y  a t  n o o n .

If you need help registering, please call the church office Wednesday

before 4:30 p.m. No staff member will be in the office Thursday or Friday.

http://ncumcfl.com/
https://vimeo.com/493867277
https://vimeo.com/493867277
https://vimeo.com/493867277
https://vimeo.com/493867277
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSaturday
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSunday9
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSunday11
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://vimeo.com/493867277


Ministry Spotlight
Click the title to give to the ministry highlighted below!

HOUSE #31
The Helping Hands Ministry dedicated

house #31 on Sunday, December 20, 2020,

to a mother and three children ages 7, 12

and 15. This is the second home built by

Helping Hands this year. 

We appreciate all of the hard work and

support from the volunteers and

community partners who made this

happen. Thank you!

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://www.ncumcfl.com/get-connected-at-ncumc
http://ncumcfl.com/give


Announcements
Below are the key announcements for the week!

Unless you share, we cannot care! You

are invited to submit prayer request

cards. Care Cards are located at the

Welcome Center, in the West Narthex,

and at each entrance to the CLC. Click

the title to submit a virtual prayer

request. All cards are prayed over!

CARE CARDS

Mondays, Jan. 11 - April 19, 2021 from

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. If you think that

learning to live through grief and

receiving support from others who

understand would be of help, please plan

to attend our winter session. There is a

$15 registration fee for cost of materials.

For more information, call the Care Office

at (352) 750-4529.

GRIEFSHARE

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408


CHRISTMAS 
DRIVE-THROUGH

We had approximately 2,500 - 3,000

people travel through our campus on

Thursday and Friday to see The Story of

Christmas. We were so glad to welcome

those from our congregation and from

our community. Thank you to all who

worked behind the scenes, in the

scenes, and had any involvement in the

production. It was a wonderful gift of

cheer and joy! If you were unable to

attend or would like to rewatch, please

click the title.

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
https://vimeo.com/493866867
https://vimeo.com/493866867
https://vimeo.com/493866867
https://vimeo.com/493866867
https://vimeo.com/493866867
https://vimeo.com/493866867


Missions
Please click the title for all mission opportunities.

Bargains & Blessings store ministry is

very thankful for all of the generosity of

so many people. Due to the volume of

donations B&B has received recently, the

store will not be taking any drop-off

donations Wednesday, Dec. 16, 2020

through Monday, Jan. 4, 2021. Also,

there will not be any pick-up donations

during the last week of December. The

B&B truck will be on campus to accept

donations during worship services on

January 9 & 10 (instead of January 2 & 3

as previously scheduled).

B&B UPDATE

Giving in the Spirit is a unique opportunity

for us to give a very special gift at

Christmas. The catalog can be picked up

at any of the kiosks in the church building.

You may also click the title to give. This is

the last week to donate!

GIVING IN THE SPIRIT

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://www.ncumcfl.com/outreach-ministries
https://www.ncumcfl.com/events/christmas-story-experience
https://www.ncumcfl.com/events/christmas-story-experience
https://www.ncumcfl.com/holiday-giving


STEWARDSHIP
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

The New Covenant Finance Committee wishes

you and your family a very merry Christmas

and a big THANK YOU for all the financial

support that you have given your church

during this unforgettable year. 

As a result of your generosity, your church

remains financially healthy.  

As we have seen over the past few weeks with

the various Christmas projects, your church

is an extension of Christ into the community. 

As we move into 2021, it is important that our church continues to be out in the community, so we

look forward to your continued support.

-Charles Stuart, Chair, Finance Committee

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/give


Discipleship
Please click the title to access all Discipleship opportunities.

Please continue to check the church

website for virtual study opportunities,

daily devotions, and our Sacred Trilogy.

Click the title to explore!

VIRTUAL
OPPORTUNITIES

Pastor Harold is starting a new series

beginning Jan 2 & 3 based on Max Lucado’s

new book, “You are Never Alone.” We want

to encourage you to be part of a small

group to discuss the important topic of

God’s presence and power in tough times.

Weekly questions will be provided on our

website throughout the seven-week series

and made available to individuals and

groups. To find a group that works for you,

click the title.

SMALL GROUPS

We have four options from which to

choose for your daily Bible reading.

Each of the four choices now has

interactive links. Just click the scripture

link to be directed to Bible Gateway. If

you prefer a Bible version other than

NIV, just choose from the drop-down on

their website. Click the title to read your

bible in a year!

BIBLE IN A YEAR

https://www.ncumcfl.com/summerhill-discipleship
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discipleship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discipleship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discipleship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discipleship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/connect-small-group
https://www.ncumcfl.com/connect-small-group
https://www.ncumcfl.com/connect-small-group
https://www.ncumcfl.com/read-bible-in-a-year
https://www.ncumcfl.com/read-bible-in-a-year
https://www.ncumcfl.com/read-bible-in-a-year


Congregational Care
Please click the title to access Care.

Click here for the current list of Weekly Prayer Concerns. 

OUR LOVE & SYMPATHY ARE
EXTENDED TO...

Family and friends on the passing of 

Phyllis Irene Yagle.

Click here to access Celebration of Life services.

NEW CONCERNS

Vic & Marilyn Beaumont

Pat Dagiau

Eric Hults

Nicole Dixon Mitchell

Katherine Poole

Bob Spicer

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://www.ncumcfl.com/pastoral-care
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3410
https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services


Viewing for Weekend Services from December 12 & 13

total 2,868

VIRTUAL  

IN-PERSON  

 Worship 2,301

Sat 5PM 129 | Sun 9AM 213 | Sun 11AM 213 | Youth 12

PHONE
(352) 750-4529

EMAIL
ncumc@ncumcfl.com

WEBSITE
ncumcfl.com

 OFFICE HOURS
Mon - Thurs 9 a.m.- 4:30 p.m.

Friday 9 a.m. - 1 p.m.

https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCivOFF4Gi6r3jZZx_Y5w_MA?view_as=subscriber
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/pcb.5625683974124436/5625683157457851/?type=3&eid=ARBt4k0jmmaJaJCc93HVN10JwSg33_S6LnkxXVHA1mdtScrBdSEpscu4V2kTTQtG0ugC1Ln0gSzgfZZM&size=1080%2C1080&fbid=5625683157457851&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARCUXtmSUq7IWnpu3Sj6oBc3avilROpvB2EqkDl6rhEIUz3mGh0RlYjGXylxjFtzUU9bmOWM9os8-YWcLPsbskG1g4jE6W142HWN-MmQ4ECGchuKOahEf9kelX4HbInTHGEPtdpPg9Lzsb3HHITfy71Zjv8u-5pMc5yi9MiNupB1juW3YhGKC_SjcqvXz2xnuSGO_bpchci-EfOKnyRSiPJrhX1obvoxnEQ4hG8jWlcepcHNhKWcNqJbVc75jktGnq8OdtdxLbI8dL-Baoec_xGlpOdjII9KDhdNB75pCNv8Rp-wkXNa8vV-pYmOIQGBec1TwJNOYIYe9YgBERD1hjVxSw
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/pcb.5625683974124436/5625683184124515

